
By supporting this worthy cause, you will help enrich our growing school and its mission 
to keep our Hungarian heritage alive. To purchase tickets to our event and/or donate via 
our online system please visit our website. Donations can also be made by check payable 
to the Hungarian Society of Massachusetts, with “Boskola Ball 2025” noted in the memo 
(P.O. Box 61 Belmont, MA 02478). To ensure recognition of your generous sponsorship, we 
request that all donations be received by Apr 20, 2025. 

https://www.newenglandhungarians.org/en/boskola-bal-2025

